
 
BOLTON ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS  

Legal Notice  

 

The Bolton Zoning Board of Appeals took the following action at its meeting on April 8, 

2025: 

 

Approved appl. ZBA-25-1, Vernon Rd (Lot 9), vacant land located between nos. 21 and 

31 Vernon Rd - reducing the 35-ft requirement to 20-ft, and a 15-ft rear yard setback 

variance, reducing the 30-ft requirement to 15-ft, for the purpose of constructing a new 

dwelling. (4:0:1)  

 

Morris Silverstein, Chairman 

Bolton Zoning Board of Appeals 


